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Recent burglaries in the Folly Grove Community  
 
(Georgetown, SC) ---There have been numerous burglaries in the Folly Grove section of 
Georgetown County over the past several weeks. 
 
A suspect is in custody regarding recent burglaries in the Folly Grove Community. Investigators 
charged Jason Barnhill of 664 Huggins Road, Hemingway, SC with burglary first degree and 
grand larceny. Barnhill is currently being held at the Williamsburg County Detention Center on 
other charges. The investigation is ongoing. 
 
If anyone has any information regarding any recent burglaries, please contact the Georgetown 
County Sheriff’s Office at 546-5102. 
 
Anonymous tips can also be sent by using Text-A-Tip, Just text the word “GCSOTIP” to 274637 
followed by your message from any text enabled cell phone. This service is for crime tips ONLY 
not for the reports of crimes in progress. For crimes in progress call 911. 
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